
Town Board Pre-Meeting 
March 15, 2006  5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Note: This meeting was originally set for March 13, 2006 at 5:00 P.M.  Due to weather conditions 
it was changed to March 15

th
 at 5:30.  

 
Chairman Jack Huston called the meeting to order.  
Vouchers had been signed. 
Mark Kordus from MeKeough Land Co. explained that they have legal access to the property 
through Branch Road – Private. The policy through the title company insures the access to the 
land that they are developing. The wetlands have been delineated and Mike O’Keefe from the 
DNR confirmed the wetland delineation in an e-mail to Plan Commission Chair Diana Smith.  
 
Lincoln County Zoning approved the conditional use permit on March 9

th
 for the 

Matulka/McKeough property. 
 
M/M Bartz/Koth to adjourn. Passed 4-0 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 


